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Mrs. Champagne’s Weekly News





May 26, 2017





First Grade





From the Mouth of Little Sprouts


EVERY MORNING, I had to wet down our kindergarten son’s unruly hair. One day, while doing so, I said, “Jamie, we have to get your hair cut this weekend.” “Mamma,” he answered, “it wouldn’t grow so fast if you wouldn’t water it so much!”





Contact Info


Sherri Champagne     School Phone: 715-251-3528 Rm# 203


Home phone: 715-251-4160 (Before 8 P.M. please)


� HYPERLINK "mailto:schampagne@niagara.k12.wi.us" �schampagne@niagara.k12.wi.us� (Please be aware that I don’t always get a chance to check my e-mail until after the children have left for the day! Please call and leave a message if it is urgent.)








 Science:  End of the year Memory Book





Spelling:   No MORE SPELLING





Grammar: We are done with our grammar for the year





Math:   Equal shares/Fractions





Reading:   We have completed our reading series. This time will be spent on writing











I cannot believe the end of the year is almost here. This year has gone by so fast. Here are some important dates to guide you through our last couple of weeks.


May 31st Grandparent program !:00 


May 31st : Mother/Son Night 5:30-7:30.


No School Monday (Memorial Day)


Monday June 5th both first grade classes will be heading over to the “Purple Park” in the afternoon for some end of the year fun.


Next week I will be sending home your child’s testing scores.











